
 [External Email]

From: Hill, Shannon
To:
Cc: Downtown West Project; Keyon, David
Subject: RE: Downtown West
Date: Sunday, November 15, 2020 9:19:51 PM

Dear Robert Wahler,
 
Thank you for your inquiry about the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the Downtown
West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). Any cleanup associated with homeless encampments would
likely occur as the project is developed, assuming
it is approved by the City, and is not a topic
covered in the Draft EIR.
 
You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments
will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City
Council. The
website for the project is located at the following link:
www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.   
 
The tentative schedule for the project is to go to Planning Commission and City Council in late
Spring/early Summer 2021.
 
Disclaimer - All comments and questions submitted through email or mail will be posted at
downtownwestadminrecord.com. The City
cannot guarantee that any personal identifying
information will be removed from public records. 
 
Best regards,
 
Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement
| Environmental Review Section
City of San José
|
200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov
|
(408) 535 - 7872
 

From: Robert Wahler  
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 4:17 AM
To: Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Downtown West
 
 

 

Shannon,
Hi. I bike Guadalupe Trail almost daily. Is there a plan for the homeless in The Downtown West Project? I
have time to help, if there is anything the public is allowed to do to help speed the cleanup, or whatever
else. I worked for years at the City Wastewater
facility on Zanker. This is a very exciting plan!  
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Robert Wahler
San Jose, CA

 

 




